
 

January | 2017 

Welcome New Members 
(Dec 2016) 

Back Country Family Chiropractic Drs. McBride & Steiner St. James Rocky Mountain Clinic St. James Rocky Mountain Clinic 
Raymond L Hittmeier DC Shawn N Lebsock OD Thomas V Davis DO Janette A Reget LCSW 

 SVHC Heart & Vascular Center SVHC Heart & Vascular Center  
 Michelle C Ellis MD Thomas H Massing PAC  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

RMHN Annual Membership Meeting 
with Guest Speaker Nathan Bays 

Hilands Golf Club 

Tuesday, February 7, 2017 
Drinks/Appetizers  5:30 to 6:15 pm 

Nathan Bays  6:15 to 7:30 pm 

 
BlueCross BlueShield Lunch & Learns 

Mansfield Center - Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, August 16, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

 
2017 CPT Coding and Compliance Updates 

with Guest Speaker Robin Linker 
Mansfield Center – Burns Auditorium 

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 

Check-in/Breakfast  7:30 to 8:30 am 

Workshop  8:30 to 4:30 pm 

 

ACO 2016 Quality Reporting 
The annual ACO 2016 performance year Quality Reporting began on January 17, 2017, and 
will run to March 17, 2017.  This is the time of year when Rocky Mountain Accountable 
Health Network (RMAHN) submits the findings of 17 quality metrics that are part of the 
overall quality reporting process for the Medicare Shared Savings Plan.  The other 14 metrics 
are compiled by Medicare using claims data or are gathered from a patient satisfaction 
survey that we are required to conduct each year. 
 
If you participated in the Medicare Shared Savings Plan for 2016, this quality reporting 
process we are undertaking will satisfy your PQRS reporting requirements.  Good News!!! 
 
Beginning in 2017, when MACRA kicks in, participating in the Medicare Shared Savings Plan 
with RMAHN will benefit your practice under the new reporting requirements for MIPS (Merit 
Incentive Payment System).  Be sure to attend the annual meeting on February 7th to learn 
more about the role RMAHN can play in satisfying some of your new reporting requirements. 
 
 

MACRA & MICROs 

RMHN Annual Membership Meeting 
It’s that time again – the Rocky Mountain Health Network Annual Membership Meeting!  We 
are ringing in the year with a new venue and location.  Special guest Nathan Bays, General 
Counsel & Executive Director from The Health Management Academy, will join us for 
RMHN’s first ‘Fireside Chat’. 

 
Please join us at the Hilands Golf Club on February 7, 2017, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm.  Mix 
and mingle with your fellow members and take part in this open forum event while enjoying 
local microbrews and specialty appetizers.  This is a casual town hall style event with 
interactive discussions about MACRA.  We look forward to seeing you there!   
 
Please contact Cheryl Ross either via email, cross@rmhn.org, or via phone at (406) 238-
6066 to RSVP no later than February 3rd.  Providers are welcome to bring a guest! 

mailto:cross@rmhn.org

